
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/24/2017 7:38:34 AM
Subject: Re: POCs for this week and next week

​Tuesday's lunch and afternoon meeting are with Alexia Newman 864-909-4157
I've asked him for the contact at Smith Drugs


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2017 8:38 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Tori Beth Black
 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: FW: POCs for this week and next week 
 
Hey,
 
In an effort to answer Brandon’s questions, would you mind sending me the contact information for the 
events/meetings that have been scheduled for this week? I need to include this information on the calendar.
 
Thank you!
 
Lily
 
From: Landrum, Brandon J. [mailto:blandrum@sled.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2017 7:26 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: POCs for this week and next week
 
Lily,
 
Will you attach the forms with the POC for the events this week to the calendar when you get a chance tomorrow morning, please. If 
they are already attached let me know also so we can figure out why its not showing up on the calendar. I would like to make contact 
with the POCs for Tuesday's events in Spartanburg tomorrow morning and then meet with them tomorrow afternoon if they are 
available. We will not need a POC for the lunch at Rioz in Myrtle Beach on Thursday. Also if you will provide the POCs for the events in 
Sumter on August 3rd that will be great so we can get a head start on advancing those locations also.
 
Thanks,
 
Brandon
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